
Newsletter July 10, 2025

Monday, July 14:  Board Meeting

Thursday, July 17:  Club Meeting -
Round table

Thursday, July 24:  Social at
Monty’s Restaurant 5 pm  RSVP
only
(2515 Tamiami Tr, PG)

Thursday, July 31:  Social at
 FM Don’s  11;45 am
(201 W Marion, Punta Gorda)

Tuesday, August 5:
committee meeting

Thursday, August 7:  NO CLUB

Monday, August 11 - Board
Meeting

Thursday, August 14:  Club Meeting
- DCON recap

THursday, August 21:  TBD

Thursday, August 28:  Lisa Bratton
- Families in Transition

Thursday, Sept 4 - Special
Olympics

Thursday, Sept 25 - installation
banquet at FM Don’s 5:30 pm
(201 W Marion, Punta Gorda)

Saturday, January 24, 2026 -
Centennial banquet 5 pm

On the
Calendar!

Welcome Punta Gorda
Police Chief Pamela Smith

and Officer Shane
Chodakowski

Chief Pam Smith and Officer Shane did not
disappoint with their presentation today!  They

brought great news that the department has
filled all but just a very few positions and are
finishing up interviews for the rest.  They are
now able to respond to more complaints and

emergencies with the addition of a new group of
officers.

The Punta Gorda police and fire department
also offer a youth academy for middle schoolers

that will met next week.  This day camp shows
the kids all that involved in police and fire

careers.  The program is free.  Our club was
happy to donate $300 to this cause!
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7/144 - Mike Rooney
7/22 - Gene Murtha
7/26 - Gloria Walker

7/26 - Jim Finch

7/12 - Linda & Tyler Skaathun
(wedding)

7/31 - Eddie & Ellen Webb

Celebrating
Ray’s June

30   birthday
today!

th

Today, Linda drew Bob Falce’s
50/50 number.  Bob won $16 but

did not win the $290 jackpot.

Improving the world, one child, one community at a time” Kiwanis International Motto

Join us next week, July 17,
for our round table!  We will

discuss the 3 big projects
that are coming up and

what is involved.  Also, we
are looking for ideas to

make an impact on
Charlotte County children,

youth and families!  
Debbie will be introducing a

couple of ideas!  With our
new board and our new Lt
Governor this year, we can
hope to see some new and
exciting events in Charlotte

County!


